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a flock of f•om twelve to twenty of this species every few days all winter 
and saw iourteen individuals as late as May 7, and two May 8, that were. 
surely acting as if they intended to nest in this vicinity. The 'Birds of 
Connecticut' gives a much earlier date for "last seen."--E. E. MOtFAT% 
Winsted, Conn. 

Rare Winter Birds at New Hampton• Iowa.--Northeast Iowa ob- 
servers have been very fortunate during the past winter in seeing a number 
of rather rare winter visitants. During the latter part of November I 
began to observe the Redpolls (Acanthis linaria) in small numbers, about 
four to ten comprising a flock. By Christmas they had increased until 
flocks of thirty to fifty were seen, not only in this county (Chickasaw) 
but in Floyd and Mitchell Counties as well. I had seen these birds a 
number of tinms prior to this winter, but never in such numbers. The. 
past winter was not colder than commonly, but we had much more than 
the usual amount of snow. 

On January 22, a flock of twelve Evening Grosbeaks, (Hesperiphcna 
vespertina) was seen in New Hampton, and during the same week others 
were observed at Osage, in Mitchell County. The birds for the most 
part fed on the seeds of the box-elders and by the time they were through 
with a tree, the snow beneath would be httered with the pods. The birds 
remained about three weeks in this vicinity. 

On February 5, the Bohemian Waxwings (Bombycilla garrula) visited 
New Hampton, and as there were a number of groups in different parts 
of town at the same time, it was estimated that there were about forty 
in the flock. They remained about ten days. The Waxwings were also 
seen by the Osage observers.--CHAs. J. SPIKER, New Hampton, Iowa. 

Bohemian Waxwings at Topeka, Kas.--On November 28, 1921, a 
small flock of Bohemian Waxwings xx-as seen flying south very rapidly. 
I saw no more of them until January 25, 1922, wnen there was a flock oS 
about forty present. January 26 the flock had increased to about sixty. 
Apparently a few Cedar Waxwings were mixed in with them. The follow- 
ing day the birds were seen at close range feeding on cedarZoerries. On the 
twenty-eighth the note was heard, but no birds seen. 

Not until February 23, was the note again heard. March 13 a large 
flock of Waxwings was seen. The majority, if not all of them, were Bohe- 
mians, judging from the notes. Time did not permit a close investigation. 
March 14, four birds were seen. On the following day about six were 
seen, and that was the last appearance for this season. 

This is the second season in which this bird has been present in the last 
five years. Great numbers were here during the wide-spread southern 
visitation of 1919-1920.--A. SIDNEY HEYDE, 1615 College Ave., Topeka, 
K•s. 


